
From: Puccini, Ralph
To: Toni Womack
Cc: Smith, Gail
Subject: FW: Marvin Butler"s Attendance Record for the Raleigh Board of Adjustment
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 9:04:23 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Toni!
 
Here’s Marvin Butler’s Attendance Record:
 

Number of Meetings*  22
Meetings Attended**   17

 
*April 2020 meeting was cancelled due to COVID.
**Mr. Butler missed 2 meetings at the beginning due to a medical diagnosis received at the
same time his term started and required immediate treatment.
 
Ralph L. Puccini, III, NCCMC
Deputy City Clerk
 
Office of the City Clerk and Treasurer
City of Raleigh
222 W. Hargett St. #207
Raleigh, NC 27601
Telephone: 919-996-3040
Fax: 919-996-7620
Email: Ralph.Puccini@raleighnc.gov
 
 
 
From: marvin butler <mbutler31@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 4:04 PM
To: Puccini, Ralph <Ralph.Puccini@raleighnc.gov>
Cc: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wakegov.com>; Smith, Gail <Gail.Smith@raleighnc.gov>
Subject: Re: Your Term on the Raleigh Board of Adjustment
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
verify that the attachment and content are safe. If you believe this email is suspicious, please click the 'Phish Alert'
link in the banner to report this message. 

 
Ralph,
 
Yes, I would appreciate consideration of serving another term. I have enjoyed my time with the
board and working with city staff. 
 
Thank You…
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Marvin 

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 20, 2021, at 12:20 PM, Puccini, Ralph <Ralph.Puccini@raleighnc.gov> wrote:

﻿
Good morning Marvin!
 
Your current term on the Raleigh Board of Adjustment is set to expire on
October 6, 2021.
 
Do you wish to be considered for reappointment?
 
Most sincerely, 
 
Ralph L. Puccini, III, NCCMC
Deputy City Clerk
 
Office of the City Clerk and Treasurer
City of Raleigh
222 W. Hargett St. #207
Raleigh, NC 27601
Telephone: 919-996-3040
Fax: 919-996-7620
Email: Ralph.Puccini@raleighnc.gov
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